
 

Ballylongford/Asdee Newsletter Sunday 20th October 2024 
Fr. Michael Hussey, P.P. Tel No: 068-43110 or Mobile: 087-2386084 

Parish Secretary is available on Friday 9am-1pm; Child Safeguarding Diocesan Mobile No: 087-6362780; Parish Rep: Gerdie O Carroll 
Priest on Duty this weekend 20th October: Fr. Pat Crean-Lynch (087)2200114 

Masses in St. Michael’s Church, Ballylongford 
Sat. 19th Oct   7.00pm 1.Patrick & Mary Wren, Ballymackessy 
    2.Mike Joe Enright, Ahanagran Middle and 

   Bett Casey (nee Enright), Scartaglin & Ahanagran 
Sun. 20th Oct 10.30am 
Tues. 22nd Oct   7.00pm 
Thurs. 24th Oct 10.00am Mass in Asdee 
Fri. 25th Oct. 10.00am John & Joan Mulvihill, Clounamon, 
    Anniversary Mass 
Sat. 26th Oct   7.00pm 
Sun. 27th Oct 10.30am Eileen & Sonny O Connor, Sand Quay, 
    Anniversary Mass 
 
 
Please pray for the repose of the soul of Alan Kennelly, Main St and John Joseph 
Mahoney, Ballyline & Mill Hill, London, both of whom died recently. 
 
 
This is the 29th Sunday in Ordinary Time, Mission Sunday.  Jesus says “Go and invite 
everyone so that my house may be filled”. 
 
 
We thank you for your contributions to the Parish Collection. 
Second Collection this weekend for the Propagation of the Faith.  This collection is 
sent directly to Rome and is then distributed to the mission countries. 
 
 
Time Changes next weekend – Clocks go BACK one hour. 

Masses in St. Mary’s Church, Asdee 
Sun 20th Oct.   9.30am 1.Eileen O Donoghue, Asdee East, 
        First Anniversary and her husband Matt. 
    2.Jerry Bunyan, Anniversary Mass. 
Thurs. 24th Oct 10.00am 
Sun 27th Oct.   9.30am Noreen Long, Kilcolman and Deceased 
    Family Members 
 
 
 
Feast of St. John Paul II is celebrated on Tuesday 22nd October.  He was pope for 
over twenty six years from 1978 to 2005.  He visited Ireland in 1979. 
 
 
 
 
 
Feast of Blessed Taidhg Mac Carthaigh (1566-1602) is celebrated on Friday 25th 
October.  When he was made Bishop of Cork and Cloyne, the then Earl of 
Desmond demanded that his appointment be confirmed by the Pope.  He 
travelled to Rome as a pilgrim but on his return journey to Ireland he died in the 
town of Ivrea in Italy where he is still venerated as the ‘Irish Saint’. 

Items for Inclusion in the Parish Newsletter should be forwarded to the office by Wednesday.  Our email address is ballylongford@dioceseofkerry.ie 
Our Newsletter is available online through the Diocese of Kerry Website 

Mass Cards for all Occasions are available in both Sacristies and in the Parish Office. 

mailto:ballylongford@dioceseofkerry.ie

